
 

 
21 April 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Subject: Vyners Festival of Sound – Wednesday 3 May 2023 
 
The sun is shining and it's time for our summer concert. I would like to officially 
welcome you to come and listen to our fantastic musicians which include the 
following groups: 
 
 

 String Orchestra 
 Chamber Orchestra 
 Swing Band 
 Woodwind Ensemble 
 Brass Ensemble 
 Function Band 
 Concert Band 
 And a number of smaller performances 

 
We will aim to stage the concert outside in the Music Quad where we will be 
supplying folding supply chairs but we encourage you to bring your own picnic 
blankets and more comfortable chairs. We also encourage you to bring your own 
Afternoon Tea and make your own scones in whichever way you feel is best (which 
we all know is the Devon way). 
 
To get to the music quad please park in the school car park and come to the top of 
the car park where you will see some of our students to welcome you in. If the 
weather is typically British then we will move the concert indoors to the school hall. 
Tickets will be £7 per person and free for under 16’s, with all profits made going 
towards projects in the Music Department and our Music Tour in 2024.  
 
Students should wear school uniform and if the weather is very un-British then we 
would recommend sun protection as well. 
 
I do hope you will support your child’s participation, 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr D Cullum 
Subject Leader of Music 
 
 


